
 

CITY OF TALLADEGA 

CITY COUNCIL CALLED MEETING 

Canvassing of Election Results 

January 19, 2021 – 12:00 noon 

 

The City Council of the City of Talladega met in a called meeting on Tuesday, January 

19, 2021 at 12:00 noon, in the City Hall Auditorium, the regular place for such meetings. The 

meeting was called to order and the following were present: Council President Pro-Tem Betty 

Spratlin, Councilman Horace Patterson, Council Member Vickey Hall, Councilman Joe Power, 

and Interim City Manager Kelsey Gallahar.  

 

Meeting was called to order by Council President Pro Tem Betty Spratlin. Invocation was 

made by Councilman Horace Patterson. Pledge of Allegiance was performed.  

 

City Clerk Medlen stated that this meeting was a purely ministerial operation to declare 

candidates who have received a majority vote, announce any vacancies and to declare a runoff 

election if necessary.  

 

City Clerk Medlen read the decision from the Talladega County Board of Registrars 

concerning the 1 Provisional Ballot from the precinct. Final count of all votes cast in the January 

12, 2021 election were declared in Resolution #5226. 

Resolution #5226 approval of the canvassed returns of the 2021 Special Board of 

Education Election for Ward 2.   

Motion by Council Member Vickey Hall with a second from Councilman Horace 

Patterson to approve Resolution #5226.  Roll Call.  AYES:  All. 

 Judge Mark Nelson swears in Allison Edwards to the Board of Education.   

Motion for adjournment from Council President Pro Tem Betty Spratlin. 

 

AUTHENTICATION 

 

I, Joanna Medlen, City Clerk of the City of Talladega, Alabama, do hereby attest that the 

foregoing is a true and correct copy of the proceedings of the City Council of Talladega, 

Alabama, which met in a called session on Tuesday, January 19, 2021, at 12:00 noon at City Hall 

in the City of Talladega, Alabama.  

 

 

 


